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Upper Darby School District 
Special Education Plan

If you are a parent of a special needs student and are 
interested in joining our special education planning 
committee or would like to provide feedback regarding 
the Special Education Plan please send your intent to 
the following email address by December 21, 2022: 

specialeducationplan@upperdarbysd.org 

Meetings will be held in person at the Upper Darby High School from 4pm-5pm on 
the following dates:  January 12, January 26, February 9, February 23, March 9, 2023 

**Virtual meetings may be considered as an option if necessary.** 
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